
DAR – FORT CHURCHILL CHAPTER 
 

 

SOROPTOMISTS 60TH ANNIVERSAY BBQ IN FALLON 
DAR Fort Churchill Chapter Secretary Lynda Freeman, 
Registrar Lynn Kinsell, Member Helen Sikes, Treasurer 
Kimberly Perryman, Vice-Regent Sue Gill, attended the 
BBQ to celebrate the Soroptimists 60th anniversary in 
Fallon. We also got to visit the Conservation Garden at 
Pioneer Park that Lynn Kinsell and Ruth Cramer worked 
on. October 12 2013. 

 
OCTOBER 25 NORTHERN NEVADA JOINT CHAPTER 

LUNCHEON 

 
We gathered for a lovely luncheon … Lynn Kinsell was 
voted as Nevada Rose recipient for the Fort Churchill 
Chapter. 

NATIONAL AMERICAN INDIANS MONTH 
 

October 30 2013 
Fallon Mayor, Ken Tedford, Jr and 
Fernley Mayor, Leroy Goodman 

signed proclamations for November to 
be recognized as National American 

Indians Month. 

WAA CEREMONY 

 
All Wreaths Across America ceremonies nationwide took place on Saturday, December 14th, 2013 at 12:00 noon EST. 
The Fernley WAA Ceremony at the Northern Nevada Veterans Memorial Cemetery, 14 Veterans Way in Fernley, NV.  

 


